High Commission of India

Port Louis

NOTICE

The relaxation to OCI card holders to get their
OCI cards re-issued has been extended till 30.6.2021.
All other available guidelines/ instructions remain
unchanged.

2. OCI cardholders are now eligible to travel on the
strength of their exiting OCI card bearing old
passport number subject to the condition that the

cardholder is having both old and new passports

during journey.
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